é
|

o —— —

1

i
!
|
‘.
|
\

|

e

}..mmu O Y

e )rlﬁ
|

ce Memomndum « UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

i Jo Jie Ould, Jra, Assistant General Counsel DATE. April 26, 1958

John R. Moore, Directer, Contract Division

pu'r. CONTPACT NO. W=TLOS=ENG=-2T6 WITH HARSHWAW GHEMICAL COMPAN

ACCtRE

Flease prepare 4 Hodi fication No. 85 to the subject contract in
wccordance with the attached memorandum dated April 25, 19068, from

we Director, leed Materials Division. Although representatives of

he Contract Divisicn have not participated directly in these latest
negotistions with Harshaw, Ralph £lson of this of fice, along with your
Jo Co Winkles, has discussed the matter on various occasions with the
~eed Materials Division. @ feel that the lump sum settlement, which
has been negotiated on the basis of cost estimates, is entirely satis-
ractory, and is actually Aqgr\ajzc_i_e;;g_tgxd_lgﬁg‘_,thn_,,had. been anticipated
some time ago. [ Modification No. 2l to the contract provided that the |
AEC would stand one-half of Harshaw's costs of cecontamination, such !
costs to be determined in accordance with the ground rules letter which
at that time was governing reimbursements. That sodification further
provided that there wuld be no need for a further modification, The 1
reagson for that provision was actually to asgure cveryone that the
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contract was being closed out, excepi for decontamination, and there |
. sre at that time no definite estimates on which to base any lump sum 5
smount for such decontaminasions I+ is quite apparent pow that the g
procedure proposed by the vaed Materials Division is more appropriate (
snd that the contract should be so modified in crder that prompt close |
out may be efiected in the most simple, expeditious and least costly {
fashion. -
As indicated above, Mr. Winkles of your office is thoroughly familiar
with this matter.
John ore

Enc losures
Vemo w/attachs. dtd. L=25=50
oC: John W, Ruch
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